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permanent residence in their territ9ry, and the operators
of airports in their territory act in conformity with such
aviation security provisions.

5. Each Contracting Party agrees that its operators
of aircraft may be required to observe the aviation
security provisions referred to in paragraph 4 aboya
required by the other Contracting Party for entry into,
departure f rom, or whîle within the territory of that
other Contracting Party. Each Contracting Party shaîl
ensure that adequate measures are effectively applied
within its territory to protect the aircraft and to
inspect passengers, crew, carry-on items, baggage, cargo
and aircraft stores prior to and dur ing boarding and
loading.

6. Each Contracting Party agrees to, give sympathetic
consideration to, any request f rom the other Contracting
Party for reasonable special security measures to meet a
particular threat.

7. Each Contracting Party also agrees to give
sympathetic consideration to a request f rom the other
Contracting Party to enter into reciprocal administrative
arrangements whereby the aeronautical authorities of one
Contracting Party could malce in the territory of the other
Contracting Party their own assessment of the security
measures being carried out by aircraft operators in
respect of fljghts destined to the territory of the first
Contracting Party.

8. When an incident or threat of an incident of
unlawful seizure of civil aircraft or other unlawful acts
against the safety of such aircraft, their passengers and
crew, airporta or air navigation facilities and services
occurs, the Contracting Parties agrea to assist each other
by facilitating communications and other appropriate
measures intended to terminate rapidly and safely such
incident or threat thereof.

9. When a Contracting Party has grounds to believe
that the other Contracting Party has departed £rom the
provisions of this Article, the first Contracting Party
may requst immediate consultations with the other
Contracting Party. Failure to reach a satisfactory
agreement will constitute grounds for the application of
Article VI of this Agreement.

ARTICLE X

(Airport and Facility Charges)

1. The charges îsposed in the terr'itory of one
Contracting Party on the designated airline of tbe other
Contracting Party for the use of airporta and other
aviation facilities by the aircraft of the designated
airline of the other Contracting Party shaîl not be higher
than those isiposed on a national airline of the first
Contracting Party engaged in similar international
services.


